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Schoolhouse Speakers Series 
 
Tuesday, November 29 at 7pm – John McDonald will be joining us. 

 
 
Schoolhouse Open House Dates 
Our July  open house was such a success that we squeezed in an August one as well! We are getting 
a great turn out to these. Feel free to drop by and bring something for “show & tell”! 
October 14th is our next date. The school is open 1:30-3:30 for people to go through our archives, to 
visit and reminisce.  
 

TTHS Fall Fair 
Join us for the TTHS Fall Fair September 24th during Oakville Doors 
Open 10am to 4pm at the schoolhouse. Featuring Fred Oliver 
display, a photo exhibit & sale, early school book and desk display, 
children’s activities, heritage group displays, BBQ, archives room 
available for research. If you would like to share your family heritage 
information or artefacts that day please let us know. 
I found this photo of one of our first fairs. Joyce Burnell is dressed in 
heritage costume. Joyce was one of our supporters and passed 
away at the age of 90 in March of this year. 

 
TTHS Board Meetings 
Our next board meeting is at the schoolhouse at 3pm on Tuesday September 6th at 3pm. Please let 
us know if you are interested in attending. Everyone is welcome to attend and participate in 
discussion. michelle@tths.ca 
 
Scanning 
Anne choate Little continues to add new photos so please check in on the  
http://images.halinet.on.ca/search site from time to time. Anne has recently added a number of Ross 
Warks Bronte post cards. 
 
 
Queries & Contributions  
Artist J. Weykamp 
Mike & Lesley Stott own a painting by J. Weykamp and have been trying to find out who he or she 
was. We have a scan of a painting by Weykamp (TTOIDED0018) which is a scene of horses and 
men working on a road that is called “Pulling Stone for Trafalgar Road”.  The painting they have is 
one of an old woman asleep in a chair.  The signatures look identical. 
Can anyone help? 
 
 
Trafalgar Post Offices 
Irene Saunders sent in this response to the question about the Traflagar Post Office. 
When he took over the general store at Postville in 1925 my uncle, Leslie Bradley took over the job of 
postmaster as well. It was always called the Trafalgar Post office and was at the rear of the store. 
I don't know the name of the former post master. You'd have to go to the registry office to find that. I 
know that Uncle Leslie’s pay was not as much as the former postmaster because they said he didn't 
have the experience.. 


